
Welcome at the Market! 
Northbrook Farmers Market welcomes  

dogs at the market. For the safety of all,  

we ask that you follow these guidelines:  

            

     Be certain your dog is  

    farmers-market appropriate.    

    Dogs that have a history of  

    fearfulness or aggressiveness     

    toward other dogs or people     

    should stay safely at home. 

  

  Keep your dog on a short leash     

  close to your body. Retractable   

  leashes are never a good idea  

  as they allow too much freedom   

  and may lead to trouble. 

 

           

     

    Be respectful of people who   

    may not like dogs.  

 

 

   

  If your dog is not kid-friendly,   

  make sure you do not allow  

  your dog near children.  

   

     

    Be mindful of toddlers who   

    may excitedly race up to pet   

    the dog. Ask the parents to   

    teach their youngsters to ask   

    if it is okay to pet the dog. 

        

 

 

                       (continued on reverse side) 



Welcome at the Market! 

                            

    Do not allow your dog to  

    approach other dogs. When      

    dogs are on-leash, they feel    

    more stress and may react in  

    unanticipated ways. 

 

 

  Watch your dog for signs of    

  stress: yawns, licks mouth,   

  body shakes, drools, raises   

  hackles, paces, pants heavily,  

  lowers head, tail between legs.  

 

 

     

    Please keep your dog from     

    sniffing, licking, or tasting      

    products on vendor tables.   

 

 

 

  It is your responsibility to  

  maintain control of your dog;   

  the best way to do this is to be   

  aware of your dog at all times.  

 

 

By following these guidelines you will 

help everyone succeed and help keep  

dogs Welcome at the Market. 
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